Holden Town
Corporation

HOLDEN TOWN NOTICE OF ELECTION

NOTICE is hereby given that Holden Town will hold a municipal election(s) in 2023 to elect two (2) council
members to the Governing Body. Each municipal office shall be a four-year term beginning on the first
Monday of January 2024. Given a sufficient number of candidates, a primary election will be held on
September 5, 2023 with the Municipal General Election being held on November 21, 2023. This election
will all be a mail only election.

United States citizens who have resided at least twelve consecutive months within the legal boundaries of
Holden Town proper, that are registered voters within the same may file a Declaration of Candidacy
statement, or a Nomination Petition may be filed on behalf of a qualified person. The filing for elective
office is to be made before the Holden Town Clerk during the regular business hours of 8: 00 a. m. to 5:
00 p. m. between June 1 and June 7, 2023 (Deadline is 5 p. m. on June 7, 2023).

If you have any questions, please contact the Holden Town Clerk at 56 N Main, Holden, Utah,
435-795-2213 or by e- mail clerk@holdenutah.us.

Set forth this May 1%, 2023

N CQ@/NQ

Roseanne Frost

Holden Town Deputy Clerk

Posted this 1* day of May 2023 on the Utah Public Notice website and the Holden Town office.
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